
Hello Hutchens Families! 
 
It is time for our annual Title 1 survey. We truly value your 
feedback. We want to assure that your voice is heard when we 
are making decisions about our Title 1 program. Please take a 
few minutes to fill out our survey and let us hear your voice.  
 
This year, we are adding in a little competition with the survey. 
The top three classes with the most responses will receive a  
class prize. 
 
There are 10 response questions for the survey. 
The survey will close April 26, 2024. We will announce the 
classroom winners on the morning announcements next week.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely,  
Kimberly Shaw, Title 1 ILC 
 
 
 
 
Use the link or QR code to access the survey. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=6xNNC
mZacEqS8TktbtujqiArVwjKzYBFsmt-
CvKAvTRUOUUyWENPUlQ3WThNNU8wRUdQVDFVUVNPQy4u 
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